
 

 

 

IIUM Engineering Congress 2013 (IEC'13)  

                                                   MESSAGE FROM CONFERENCE CHAIRMAN  
 

 

 

 

 

           

  
Emeritus Prof. Dato’ Wira Ir. Dr. Md. Noor Salleh 

Chairman of IEC 2013 

Dean of Kulliyah of Engineering 

International Islamic University Malaysia 

 

Bismi’Ll�hi al-Ra�m�ni al-Ra��m 

Assalaamu’alaikum Warahmatullaahi Wabarakaatuh 

As the Chairperson of the Organizing Committees, it is with great pleasure that I welcome all participants to the IIUM 

Engineering Congress 2013 (IEC’13).  

 

The IIUM Engineering Congress 2013 is a momentous event because it coincides with the International Islamic 

University Malaysia’s 30th anniversary. This year, IEC’13 comprises of four concurrent international conferences 

namely:  

(i) The 3rd International Conference on Biotechnology Engineering 2013 (ICBioE’13),  

(ii) The 5th International Conference on Mechatronics (ICOM'13),  

(iii) The 2nd International Conference on Mechanical Automotive and Aerospace Engineering 2013 

(ICMAAE’13); and  

(iv) The 3rd International Conference on Engineering Professional Ethics and Education 2013 (ICEPEE). 

I urge all participants in the 3-day IEC’13 event to be actively involved, to share ideas, knowledge, and information, and 

to create and strengthen networking to facilitate further progress in the respected fields. 

  

I take this opportunity to express my heartfelt appreciation to all who are involved for their tireless hard work and 

dedication in organizing IEC’13. Only Allah in His limitless Grace and Munificence can truly recompense your efforts. 

For the participants, let me again offer my heartfelt welcome to all of you and wish you a fruitful congress and 

conference.  

 

Thank you, terimakasih wa shukran jaz�lan.  
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